
TOWN OF HUSTISFORD 
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 23, 2024 
N3906 COUNTY ROAD EE, NEOSHO, WI  

MINUTES  
 
 

The Special Board Meeting of the Hustisford Town Board was held on Wednesday, 
October 23, 2024 at 12:00 pm for the purpose of discussing the 2024/25 snow 
plowing season.  Present were Chairman Dave Margelofsky, Supervisor Alvin 
Hildebrandt, Supervisor Phil Dahnert, Clerk Agnes Schultz and Jake Herman from 
Wisconsin Worx. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Chairman Dave Margelofsky at 12:10 pm at 
the Hustisford Town Hall.  There was a quorum present.   
 
Dave informed the Board there has been an improvement of mailbox fatalities.  
Jake informed the Board he has the same employees as last year and everyone is 
getting better at plowing and knowing the area.  Dave also asked Jake to inform 
the Board if they are aware of a mailbox incident and to where it happened 
including the Fire Number. 
 
Updates from Jake:  Wisconsin Worx will be changing up the route, he is adding 
another truck which should make plowing more efficient.  The plan is to start one 
truck of the south side of the Town.  They usually do the heavy populated areas 
and the farmers first.  Wisconsin Worx has a new belly blade which should help 
with heavy pack on the roads. 
 
There was no further question or concerns therefore there was a motion made by 
Phil Dahnert to adjourn, Alvin Hildebrandt 2nd, motion carried. 
 
Adjourned at 12:33 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
Agnes Schultz, Clerk 
 
 


